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WBC are in the process of up-dating their database of Village Plans and June Hughes and 
Mavis Law had a meeting with Mark Harris at WBC to discuss the current situation and 
evaluate outstanding items to be progressed.  
 
The Health Check has been completed and is now ready to be printed.  Our very grateful 
thanks go to Lyn Davies for his time and effort once again in producing the final document.  
 
Re the SEEDA Funding Proposal, following a meeting with Stephen Smythe of WBC he has 
provided additional information required for the initial proposal and an amended Form 1 has 
been sent to him for appraisal.  The next stage is to prepare for our Form 2 Presentation at the 
next meeting of the Berkshire SERTP in the New Year.  
 
As part of the WBC Beacon Award status, Sarah Ward of the CCB is arranging for a DVD to 
be filmed in the New Year to highlight various Village Plan achievements and has asked if 
Pangbourne would like to be included. 
 
The Village Plan Evaluation carried out by Reading University has now been completed and 
Gavin Parker will be presenting his findings at a Networking Day to be held in Chievely on 
the 3rd February. 
 
Details of the Calor Berkshire Village of the Year Competition 2007 have been circulated.  
The Launch Date is 7th February with a Closing Date of March 7th.  Judging will take place 
during the week commencing 3rd July. 
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